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In addition to providing enhanced WIOA programming, the Youth programs will need to develop new, 
CaliforniansForAll-funded Green Cadre programing to serve the communities within Monterey County, 
based on the recent receipt of a $1,998,840 grant.  Turning Point South will receive $128,104 of 
CaliforniansForAll funding to serve 24 Green Cadre youth participants, and an additional $74,000 to 
provide supervision for the Green Cadre program. The total amount to provide the WIOA youth and 
Green Cadre programs is $902,104 to serve 95 participants. 
 
Staff recommends executing an amendment with Turning Point in the amount of $700,000 to provide 
case management services to 71 youth in North Monterey County during FY 2025-26.  
 
NEXT STEPS: 
If the recommendation to extend the WIOA Youth services agreement with Turning Point is approved by 
the Executive Committee, it will be forwarded to the full board for consideration at its June 18, 2025 
meeting.  
 




